
Parent Visitation at  
4-H Summer Camp 

 
Parents/Families are invited 
to come up to Camp as long 

as they get clearance from the 
Los Angeles County 4-H 

Office before June 28, 2012.  
 

Please contact Keith 
Nathaniel (323) 260-3845  

 
No visitors will be allowed to 
enter the campsite without 

prior approval from the  
Los Angeles County 4-H 
Office after camp starts. 

 
 


